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U1 Friendship U2 Teen Life U3 In the kitchen U4 On the phone U5 The Internet 
 
accept = agree, confirm 

aggressive = nervous 
amusing = entertaining 

argue = discuss 
arrogant = boastful 

attend = join, take part 
awesome = terrific 
back up = support 
beverage = drink 

buddy = mate, friend 
calm = relaxing 

chance = opportunity 
chit-chat = gossip 

cinema =movie theatre 
come over = visit 
count on = trust 

deadline = due date 
event = activity 
excuse = reason 
expect = hope 

faultless =perfect, ideal 
fee = cost, fare 

funfair = amusement p. 
honest = truthful 

invite = call 
laid-back = relaxed 

movie = film 
organize = plan 

pick up = collect sb. 
play = theatre 

refuse = reject, decline 
regularly = often 

response = answer 
reunion = meeting 

romance = love story 
slumber par.= sleepover 

soccer = football 
stuffed = full, filled 
suppose = imagine 

take place = happen 
trouble = problem 

truth = reality 
unreliable = dishonest 

vacation = holiday 
 

 
band = music group 

behave = act 
can’t stand =unbearable 

casual = ordinary 
chat = talk, speak 

cycling = riding a bike 
downtown= city cent. 
duty = responsibility 

enormous = huge, big 
equipment = material 

gain = get 
goal = aim, purpose 

hobby = interest 
however = but 

huge = enormous 
hurry = rush 

impressive=awesome 
interested = keen on 

issue = subject 
item = thing 

keep up with = follow 
own = have got 

performer = singer 
protect = save 

rarely = seldom 
recommend = advise 

relaxing = calm 
reward = prize,award 

ridiculous = absurd 
sensitive = kind 

skilled = successful 
store = shop 

teenager = teen 
trendy = fashionable 

  
 
 

 
add = put with 

chef = cook 
continuously=non-stop 

cookies = biscuits 
dish = meal 

drink = beverage 
fatty = greasy 
finally = at last 
firmly = strong 
flavour = taste 

graduate = finish 
guest = customer 

ingredient = food list 
method = technique 

process = actions 
press = push  

refrigerator = fridge 
spicy = hot 

start = begin  
take part = join 

taste = try 
tasty = delicious 
tip = clue, tactic 

toss = throw 
usually = generally 
various = different 

visitor = guest 
well-known = famous 

whisk = beat 
 
 

 
approve = allow 
available = free 
bill = payment 
call = phone 

certainly = of course 
confirm = agree 

distant = far away 
engage = interested 

engaged = busy 
evolve = develop 

generation = people 
gift = present 

graduate = complete 
hang on = wait 
hang up = finish 

imagine = suppose 
improve = get better 

incident = event 
last = continue 

pick up = answer 
polite = kind 

provide = supply 
purpose = aim 

put through= connect 
range = distance 

receive = get 
repair = fix 

repeat = say  again 
reserve = book 

response = answer 
return = give back 

scared = afraid 
send = post 

smart = intelligent 
solve out = answer 

survive = exist 
tool = equipment 

urgent = important 
version = form 
warn = advise 

 

 
access =  enter 

assignment = work 
check = examine 
delete = remove 
device = machine 
excuse = reason 

foreign = other count. 
functional = practical 

gender = sex 
ignore = neglect 
İmportant = vital 
kind = sort, type 
modify = change 

necessary = essential 
one-way = single 

password=secret Word 
properly = correctly 

recognition=acceptance 
regulate = control 

reliable = dependable 
reply = answer 

resident = person 
response = answer 
round trip = return 
screen = monitor 
sign in = log in/on 

take place = happen 
type = write 

unknown= not known 
valuable = useful 

vary = change 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
inviter x invitee 

sender x receiver 
busy x free 

accept x refuse 
generous X mean 
enemy X friend 

alone X together 
waiter X waitress 

 

 
after x before  

boring x exciting 
borrow x lend  

early x late  
healthy x unhealthy 

like x dislike  
start x finish 

weekend x weekday 

 
dry x wet  

first x finally  
soft x hard  

waiter x waitress 

 
accept X refuse  

arrival X departure 
available X busy 
inviter x invitee 

sender x receiver 
single X return  

 

 
dangerous X safe 
good at X bad at 
harmful X useful 

increase X decrease 
least X most  

online X offline  
refundable X non-ref. 

stranger X friend  
upload X download 

 
 

 

 


